
VILLAGE BOARD WORKSHOP 

 

 

Please take notice that the Newark Village Board and representatives from Lu 

Engineers will hold a workshop to discuss the proposed Route 88 road and utility 

project on March 28, 2017 at 7 p.m. in the Village’s second floor court room, 

located at 100 East Miller Street, Newark, New York 14513. The main purpose of 

this meeting will be to give residents the opportunity to discuss the parking 

alternatives. If times permits other issues related to the project may be dicussed. 

NOTE: This will be one of several workshops conducted to allow for public input.  


